Your Reference: Our Reference: FOI/1002150

Tony Wise By e-mail to:

request-36173-6b8ac3cd@whatdotheyknow.com

04 August 2010

IPCC Contact: Philip Johnston Tel: 020 7166 3000

Dear Mr Wise,

YOUR REQUEST FOR INFORMATION

I am sorry about the continuing delay in replying to your e-mail of 28th May 2010 in which you request information concerning complaints against IPCC Commissioners.

I am writing to let you know that I would anticipate responding to your request by 10th September. This delay is as a result of the relevant members of staff taking leave and because the information is not available in an easily retrievable format so that it will have to retrieved and compiled from manual sources.

Please be assured that your request will be progressed as soon as the resources are available to deal with it.

Yours sincerely

Philip Johnston Independent Police Complaints Commission